Letter from Hubert Humphrey to Walter O’Malley

ey vl THE VICE PRESIDENT

WASHINGTON

May 23, 1966

Dear Walter:

I want you to know how pleased I am that the
Dodgers will be making a tour of Japan this Fall.
I know you realize Walter that it is especially
important that all the Dodger players make this
trip. As you well know, these visits to Japan are
an important part of our American foreign relations.
I would hope that the Japanese fans could avoid the
disappointment of missing any of the Dodger payers.

Please keep me posted on the progress of
your trip. I know the Dodgers will be wonderful
American representatives overseas.

With best wishes.

Sincerely,

Aot 7d.

Hubert H. Humphrey

Mr. Walter F. O'Malley
President

Los Angeles Dodgers, Inc.
1000 Elysian Park Avenue

Los Angeles, California 90012

walteromalley.com
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